LeagueAires Executive (EC) Meeting 
April 6, 2020, 4:26 pm
Remote – via Zoom video conference

Attendees:  Jane Goodrich, Chair, JB Bjelland, VC Admin/Chair Elect, Jane Anne Hill,VC Community, Jo Damhof, VC Finance, Marcia Hillstad Seguin, VCMembership/Marketing, Caryn Katzung, Secretary, Taylor McMillan/Kathy Shockency, Treasurer, Patty Murphy, JLM Liaison, Colleen Nelson, Member at Large, Gayle Kohlbry, Member at Large
	
		Minutes: [Draft for approval circulated to EC via email on April 14, 2020
Actions prior to this meeting:
On March 30, 2020, Jane sent an agenda by email suggesting two considerations to be decided by vote at the April 6th meeting.  These decisions will be a help to Walter as he prepares a program for the upcoming season.
First:  Shall the program for 2020/2021 season remain essentially a repeat of our previous season, with perhaps minor changes?  Some dances or movements may also have minor changes.

Second:  Should the stipend paid to choreographers remain the same or be reduced by a % off?

The 2020/2021 Program:  The discussion to keep the same program for the next season included perhaps dropping “Stand Upon the Rock”, as this is the second year already.  The number also had lower votes on the survey.  The movements for the entrance number, “Rejoice”, may also need to be reconsidered.

EC Action:  A motion was made and seconded to keep the program essentially the same for the upcoming season.   The motion was passed unanimously.

The Choreographers Stipend:  The discussion was that choreography was challenging this year.  There will likely be some minor changes needed, even though the music will be repeated.  The feeling was that the stipend was agreed to previously, and should remain the same.

EC Action: A motion was made and seconded to pay choreographers the full stipend for the upcoming season.  The motion was passed unanimously.

Other Discussion:  The trouping season was abruptly ended, including the Cove Point trip and our performance at the Veteran’s Home in Silver Bay.  Marcia suggested that the trip and performance be rescheduled for early November.  Since this would also be off season, the room rates would be similar.                 It would be an opportunity for a positive bonding time and an early start to the trouping season.   The  invitation was eagerly accepted, but no vote was taken.

Action:
